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If you want to request an extension now, to allow time for an additional adequacy iteration, please do so.  You could ask
for a month more time to address the additional adequacy items.

Thanks,
Rob

Rob Zuber, P.E.
Environmental Protection Specialist
Active Mines Regulatory Program

I am working remotely and can be reached by cell at 720.601.2276.
Physical Address:
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, CO  80203
Mailing Address:
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, Room 215
1001 East 62nd Avenue
Denver, CO  80216
rob.zuber@state.co.us  |  http://drms.colorado.gov

On Sun, Oct 8, 2023 at 10:29 PM Michael and Vicki Ripp <mvripp@aol.com> wrote:
[Quoted text hidden]
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Michael and Vicki Ripp <mvripp@aol.com> Tue, Oct 10, 2023 at 12:44 PM
To: "Zuber - DNR, Rob" <rob.zuber@state.co.us>

Rob,

We wish to request a 30 day extension for this TR.

Michael Ripp
MVR Resources, Inc.

Mike

[Quoted text hidden]

Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us> Tue, Oct 10, 2023 at 12:58 PM
To: Michael and Vicki Ripp <mvripp@aol.com>

Thanks, Mike.  That is fine.  I will update our system to reflect a new decision date of 11 November 2023.

Rob

Rob Zuber, P.E.
Environmental Protection Specialist
Active Mines Regulatory Program
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